
HUMAN RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

Members of t he Human Rela tions C ommittee met at City Hall 

on Fri day, September 9, 1966, at 2:30 p . m . w ith the following 

members present : 

Alderman M ilton Farri s 
Mr. Charle s Hart 
Vice Mayor Sam Mas sell , Jr . , Acting Chairman 
Alderman G . E verett Millican 
Mrs . Eliza Paschall 
Mrs . D o rothy B ol der Thompson 
Rev. Samuel Williams 

M r. Dan E . Sweat, Director of Governmental Liai son for 
the City of Atlanta, was also present. 

The meeting was called for the purpose of organi zation of 

the committee. However, due to the fact that a quorum was not 

present, it was agreed to postpone this for a future meeting. The 

group then discussed the role of the committee and possible 

ctivities and programs to be accomplished. 

Some of the suggested programs or improvements included: 

(1) Alderman Farris suggested an ordinance by the Board 

of Aldermen prohibiting building of houses on unpaved atre ts. 

(2) The group discussed a demonstration project whereby 

a mall area (perhaps a city block) in the di advantaged neighborhood 

could be completely cl ared and inexpen ive but substantial singl 

f mily dwellings built back as rental property or as purchase 

--
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property. As one area is c ompleted the program would then move 

to another area r a ther than taking in the l a r ge s e~tions as und er the 

pre sent urban renewal programs . 

(3) M r. Massell suggested that a listing of problems and a 

schedule of prrority of needs be compiled and suggested the Atlanta 

Chapter of the National Association for Inter-Group Relations 

Offi cials b e contacted to obtain their recommendations . 

(4 ) The group d iscus sed the value of a survey of the residents 

of the disadvantaged areas to determine what they feel are their 

greates t needs and p r oblems . There were many suggestions as to 

how t o conduct such a survey including: 

a) A p rofessional sur vey 

b ) A survey ea1·ried out by amateurs (s uch as the 

EOA Nei ghborhood Aides ) as the p ople might 

discuss their problems more freely with this 

group th n with professional persons 

c) C omm.unity meetings with members of the Boa.1·d 

of Aldermen 

(S) It wa sugg oted th t full time staff and budget be 

r commended s p rt of a permanent Human Relations Commission. 

It w s · greed th t the City should h ve one p r on responsible for 

all n ds nd ctivity in thi f ld. The peopl of th se communiti 
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would then know where to go with their problems and have confidence 

that their needs will be handled by this office.' 

Since most of the discussion centered around the probl ems of 

housing, it was suggested that Federal authorities from the Department 

of Housing and Urban Development be asked to attend the next meeting 

to explain their programs and the services this department can render 

in solving this problem. 

Mrs . Paschall agreed to review the material and information 

obtained from the U. S. C onference of Ma yors and the Civil Rights 

Commission on the Human Relations C ommissions of other cities 

and prepare a brief sununary for the memb rs of the committee . 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:4 0 p. m . with the next meeting 

cheduled for Thursday, September 22, 1966, at 2: 30 p . m. 




